MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlotte City Council

FROM:

Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney

RE:

CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE:

May 23, 2019

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. Ordinance Regarding Crosswalks. I continue to research this issue regarding signage and crosswalks. I have obtained samples but I am also investigating whether it makes any difference if the signage we employ is impacted when the intent of their use is to be on a state trunk line. Both Cochran and Lawrence are state highways. I am determining the impact, if any, on the issue of signage. My plan is to have an ordinance for City Manager review within the next two weeks.

TMH:ddy